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(1844)	
	
Dear	Sir	
	
We	wish	to	protest	most	strongly	about	the	proposal	to	build	on	Green	Belt	land	at	
Kings	Hill.		To	close	the	gap	
between	Coventry	and	Kenilworth	cannot,	sensibly,	be	justified	and	is	not	wanted	by	
either.	
	
The	loss	of	productive	farmland	is	itself	foolish	and	the	area	is	not	suitable,	in	any	
event,	to	support	what	is	proposed.	
	
The	sewage	system	in	this	area	is	already	running	at	nearing	its	maximum	capacity	
and	from	the	point	of	view	of	traffic	the	Finham	Triangle	does	not	lend	itself	to	any	
further	increase	in	traffic	flow.	
	
The	environmental	case	also	supports	the	retention	of	the	Green	Belt.		There	is	no	
sensible	case	for	further	urban	sprawl	and	when	you	look	at	the	likely	consequences	
of	the	latest	madness	of	Coventry	choosing	to	link	itself	with	Birmingham	and	others	
the	Midlands	is	going	to	be	an	even	bigger	mess	than	it	has	already	become.	
	
	
	
A		C		and		E		D		Barker	


